
   
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 

CITY OF PALM COAST  
NOTICE OF  

Union Negotiations IAFF 4807  
 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Collective Bargaining Session with the 
International Association of Fire Fighters Local 4807_ and the City 
of Palm Coast will be held on Friday, February 14,  2025, beginning 
at 1:00 p.m. in the Palm Harbor Conference Room 2nd Floor, City 
Hall, 160 Lake Avenue, Palm Coast, Florida.   
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Kaley 
Cook, City Clerk at 386-986-3713.  
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, persons needing 
assistance to participate in these proceedings should contact Kaley Cook 
at 386-986-3713 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting.  
 
 


